
 

 

 
 
May 9, 2019 
 
To the SUNY Poly Campus Community: 
  
I wanted to share Gov. Andrew Cuomo’s announcement on Hilltop Residence Hall, which will be the 
first new SUNY zero-net carbon-certified residence hall in New York State.  
  
Thank you to everyone who joined SUNY Chancellor Kristina Johnson, DASNY President & CEO Gerrard 
Bushell, and me at today’s ceremonial groundbreaking, especially all of our faculty, staff and students, 
as well as State Senator Joe Griffo, County Executive Anthony Picente and SUNY Poly College Council 
Chair Dr. Don Hanson. 
  
We look forward to fall 2020, when Hilltop Residence Hall will be a beautiful and more sustainable 
“home-away-from-home” for our students to continue to embrace all that SUNY Poly has to offer, from 
top-tier academic programs to a vibrant student life. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Dr. Grace Wang 
Interim President 
SUNY Polytechnic Institute 
 


